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KEY DIARY DATES:  

Weds 6th Dec 
Open Evening 5-7.30pm 

Week beginning 11th Dec 
Year 2 Nativity Play 

Weds 20th Dec 
Last day of Autumn Term 
Wed  3rd Jan first day of Spring 
Term. 

We are all 

writers … 

Reading  
 

We expect 

children to 

read 5x a week 

at home and to 

get their 

reading record 

signed by an 

adult.  Top 

class wins a 

Film Afternoon 

per half term. 

 

  

Class  %  

Claudius 100% 

Mercury 100% 

Romans 89% 

Paxman 87% 

Iceni 100% 

Dutch 97% 

Castle 100% 

Cavalier 100% 

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

Please do  remember to catch class teachers in the morning on the 

playground if you have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings or Mrs 

Bourne.   

Maths Fun! 

We always try to make maths lessons as fun 

and practical as possible. This week, when 

looking at shape and symmetry, Year 2 had 

to sort letters of the alphabet into a Venn 

diagram. Lots of exciting maths vocabulary 

was being used as they were learning. 

REMINDER — NO NUT 

PRODUCTS ON SCHOOL SITE 

We have pupils on both 

school sites who have severe 

nut allergies.  Therefore, we 

ask all parents to be extra 

careful when packing snacks 

and lunchboxes for children. 

Peanut Butter sandwiches are 

not allowed. 

Class Awards last week  
Well done to … 
(Castle) - Dante Miller  
(Cavalier) - Sienna Smith  
(Dutch) - Maria Mocanu  
(Iceni) - Lacey-Marie Durrant  
(Paxman) - Elif Goksu  
(Mercury) - Dylan Shields  
(Claudius) - Daisy Laverick  
(Romans) - Callum McGuire  

 

Sutton Hoo 
Paxman, Iceni and 
Dutch had a fantastic 
day at Sutton Hoo 
yesterday. They got to 
search for Viking 
artefacts, look at the 
burial mounds and 
observe various, 
intriguing historical 
findings. 
Thank you to all of our 
parent helpers and the 
teaching staff too.  

The children have been very 

busy this week, making and 

preparing a range of 

goodies to sell at the 

Christmas Fair. Be sure to visit your child’s 

class stall and spend your pennies...the 

class who makes the most profit, win a 

prize! (The teachers are more competitive 

than the children to be honest!) 

 

Don’t forget the 

Christmas Fair this Friday 

from 5-7pm at Abbey Site. 

 

BRRRRRR...Please ensure that 

your children are now clothed 

appropriately for this colder 

weather...coats 

are needed 

everyday. 

 


